
 
 

Dear Parents & Students of the Cary-Grove Class of 2023: 

Welcome Class of 2023 to Cary-Grove High School! Eighth Grade Night will be held on Wednesday,                 
January 16, 2019. Families are to attend ​alphabetically by last name on the assigned session (if needed,                 
you may attend the other session):  ​A – K​ attend ​5:00-6:30​; ​L – Z​ attend ​6:15-7:45​. 
 
Final selection of courses will be made at this time, so parents/guardians need to accompany their                
children. 
 
All course selection resources are now available online. Go to the ​INCOMING FRESHMEN ​section of the                
Cary-Grove ​Student Services webpage. There you can access the ​Freshman Wish List where several              
courses are linked to detailed information about those specific courses and the programs to which they                
belong. You can also review information about ​four-year planning​, the ​Advanced Placement program​,             
and​ ​elective​ course options.  You can also access the District 155​ ​Course Selection Guide​ as well. 
 
English, math, and science recommendations are being finalized and will be mailed home in December. 
 
Please plan to arrive before your assigned session. Enter through the main lobby doors where you will                 
find the registration tables. Stop there to pick up the evening’s program and your student’s official                
registration form. Official registration forms will contain the English, math, and science courses for which               
your students have been recommended. The sessions will begin promptly at 5:00 and 6:15 in the                
auditorium. Prior to the program, the Cary-Grove Music Department will present various selections from              
the upcoming musical ​Seussical the Musical. 
 
Following the registration presentation, counselors and division leaders will be available in the student              
cafeteria to answer any questions. Please leave completed registration forms (Freshman Wish List) in              
one of the boxes provided. 
 
Involvement in school ​athletics and ​activities plays a vital role in your academic success in high school. To                  
promote increased involvement and awareness of the choices Cary-Grove has to offer, we will be hosting                
CG Showcase! Sponsors, coaches, and current students will be available to answer questions and              
highlight the great things each group has to offer. 
 
Link Crew leaders will also be available for tours of the building. We look forward to seeing you on                   
January 16​th​. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Hank Harvey, Ed. D. 
Student Services Coordinator 
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